
SPRING HAS SPRUNG  
Greetings to Everyone!  

Spring is like a new year for me.  A new beginning, a 

new anticipation, a time to plant and the harvest will 

come.  After a long winter, we all are eager to be 

outdoors and embrace the sunshine and fresh air.   

Our residents enjoyed bingo, exercises, and a game of 

trivia.  Compliments of Lloyd Martin for researching the 

questions.  A few tough ones.  It made us put on our 

thinking caps.   

A surprise from Steven Kanasevich who brought in 

baby chicks.   Residents were thrilled to hold the one-

week-old baby chicks. In just one-week feathers are 

starting to appear.   

  

MOTHER’S DAY TRIBUTE 
In honor of our mother’s Marie Smith and Janine Specht volunteered to come in and do a craft with our ladies.  The 

residents decorated teacups and filled them with pretty silk flowers.  Each lady had their own unique design and color.  

Thank you, ladies for your creativity.  Moe Scott made corsages for each mom to wear on Mother’s Day and Candy 

Ashford decorated the tables with flower arrangements. A big thank-you for adding that special touch.   

Our birthday of the month is Ferne Gill.   In celebration of her 95th birthday, we ordered a special ice cream cake.  

Residents gathered in the activity room for coffee and cake and a few games of Bingo.  Ferne, we wish you many 

more birthdays.  
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WE WOULD LIKE TO EXTEND OUR SINCERE CONDOLENCES  TO THE FAMILY OF BETTY 
LOTHAMMER.  IT WAS A PLEASURE GETTING TO KNOW HER ! 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING 

Please make an appointment when wanting to visit 

with family and friends.  Screening will take place.  

Call us if you have questions!  


